
The second "Reading Marathon" was a 

great success 
Guayaquil, 20 January 2015 

 
Participants  

The second "Reading Marathon" organized by the social communication major at 

UPS last Friday, January 16th was a great success. The attitude for the event was 

that a good book is an adventure for your soul.  

For twelve hours, professors, students, poets, politicians, writers, and journalists 

read small parts of their cultural adventures. It was an exciting experience that 

gathered hundreds of national and international authors. 

Katiuska Flores, Social Communication Director, said that due to the event's 

success they will definitely have a third edition and that they are also planning new 

events that will foster reading. 

 

http://www.ups.edu.ec/en/noticias?articleId=1508845&version=1.2

